
 

URBAN FOREST AND FLOWER COMMITTEE 

 

Urban Forest and Flower Committee Meeting  

May 19, 2021 

 
Call to order:   
Mr. Woolfington @ 2:00 PM 
 
Roll Call:  

Board Members – Mike Woolfington, Jim Marquardt, Cameron Arnold, Jodie Overmeyer, Bob Yoder, Luke Felde, and 
Mike Hite 
 
Approval of September 16, 2020 minutes: 
Motion:  Mr. Marquardt 
Second: Mr. Yoder 
All were in favor 
 

Fall Tree Planting: 

Ms. Overmeyer and Mr. Arnold are looking for a new supplier of trees. 
 
Mr. Felde reported out of the 34 trees planted last year 33 have made it. The park department will try to water them, but a 
public notice should be generated for the homeowners care.  Mr. Yoder mentioned he may have literature for the care of 
new trees that could be put on doors of homes. 
 

Mr. Felde felt that an area that should be a candidate for this year’s planting should be the strip from CVS to Walgreens. 
 
Downtown Flowers:  
Thank You to the optimist club for donating and planting the flowers downtown.  The park department will continue to 
water. 
 
Old Business: 

None 

 
New Business: 

New officers were approved: 
President:  Mr. Woolfington 
Vice President:  Mr. Felde 
Secretary:  Ms. Overmeyer 
 

Adjournment: 

Motion:  Mr. Marquardt 
Second:  Ms. Arnold 
All were in favor @ 2:35 PM 
 
NEXT MEETING:  June 16, 2021 @ 2:00 pm.                       Plymouth Street Department 
                           2124 Western Avenue 

                                                                                                    Plymouth, Indiana 46563 
 

 


